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of Eating Disorders provides current insights from established experts into the
phenomenology, epidemiology, prevention, and treatment of eating disorders. Fully
revised to reflect new DSM-5 classification and diagnostic criteria, each chapter
of the Second Edition has been updated to feature the latest clinical research
findings, applications, and approaches to understanding eating disorders. An
additional chapter on emerging issues explores critical questions pertaining to
ethics and the use of technology in treating eating disorders. With information on
newly documented syndromes and a new section on bariatric surgery, this handbook
not only encapsulates where the field is at but also offers astute perspectives on
how the field is changing. Including both practical specifics, like literature
reviews and clinical applications, as well as a broad view of foundational topics,
this handbook is essential for scientists, clinicians, experts, and students
alike.
The Oxford Handbook of Clinical Psychology David H. Barlow 2014-03-31 The
exponential growth of clinical psychology since the late 1960s can be measured in
part by the extensive-perhaps exhaustive-literature on the subject. This
proliferation of writing has continued into the new century, and the field has
come to be defined as much by its many topics as its many voices. The Oxford
Handbook of Clinical Psychology synthesizes these decades of literature in one
extraordinary volume. Comprising chapters from the foremost scholars in clinical
psychology, the handbook provides even and authoritative coverage of the research,
practice, and policy factors that combine to form today's clinical psychology
landscape. In addition to core sections on topics such as training, assessment,
diagnosis, and intervention, the handbook includes valuable chapters devoted to
new and emerging issues in the clinical field, including heath care reforms,
cultural factors, and technological innovations and challenges. Each chapter
offers a review of the most pertinent literature, outlining current issues and
identifying possibilities for future research. Featuring two chapters by Editor
David H. Barlow -- one on changes during his own 40-year odyssey in the field, the
other projecting ten themes for the future of clinical psychology -- The Oxford
Handbook of Clinical Psychology is a landmark publication that is sure to serve as
the field's benchmark reference publication for years to come. It is an essential
resource for students, clinicians, and researchers across the ever-growing
clinical psychology community.
The Oxford Handbook of Substance Use and Substance Use Disorders Kenneth J. Sher
2016-07-13 Substance use and substance use disorders (SUDs) have been documented
in a number of cultures since the beginnings of recorded time and represent major
societal concerns in the present day. The Oxford Handbook of Substance Use and

Oxford Handbook of Psychiatry David Semple 2019-07-24 This new fourth edition of
the Oxford Handbook of Psychiatry is the essential, evidence-based companion to
all aspects of psychiatry, from diagnosis and conducting a clinical interview to
management by subspecialty. Fully updated to reflect changes to the legislature
and classification of psychiatric disorders, and with coverage of the anticipated
ICD-11 coding, this Handbook provides the latest advances in both clinical
practice and management today. As in previous editions, the Handbook is indexed
alphabetically by ICD-10 and DSM-5 codes,as well as a list of acute presentations
for quick access in emergency situations. The practical layout helps the reader in
making clinical diagnosis, and suggested differential diagnosis makes this title
an invaluable guide to provide reassurance to health professionals when dealing
with psychiatric issues. With a new chapter on Neuropsychiatry and a re-written
section on gender dysphoria to reflect the biological and cultural developments in
understanding and research since the previous edition, and filled with clinical
observations, guidance, and commentary that reflects the authors' practical
experiences of working in psychiatry, this Handbook is the indispensable guide for
all trainee and practising psychiatrists.
Oxford Handbook of Psychiatry David Semple 2013-02-28 Fully revised and updated
for the new edition, the Oxford Handbook of Psychiatry provides the most up-todate information clinically relevant to the doctor on the ground. Using a
presentation-based format it provides detailed advice on clinical decision making
after diagnosis. This handbook is an indispensable companion for any professional
working in psychiatric medicine. Covering all major psychiatric conditions and
sub-specialties, this handbook provides practical and comprehensive guidelines and
in-depth coverage of psychiatric assessment, psychopathology, evidence-based
practice, therapeutic issues, and transcultural psychiatry. It is indexed
alphabetically by ICD-10 / DSM-IV classification codes and acute presentations for
quick access. It reflects the recent major changes to psychiatric training and
examination as well as the latest drug information. Reviewed by experienced
clinicians, and revised by Specialist Trainees, this handbook not only gives
expert advice for psychiatry professionals, but is also directly relevant to
trainees in psychiatry. For the third edition, new information includes guidance
on Adult ADHD, information on new drugs of abuse (e,g, GBL, GHB, mephodrone), and
clinical decision-making in the prison setting. With such broad coverage and depth
of guidance, this is the must-have pocket guide for all professionals and trainees
working in psychiatry.
The Oxford Handbook of Eating Disorders W. Stewart Agras 2018 The Oxford Handbook
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Substance Use Disorders provides comprehensive reviews of key areas of inquiry
into the fundamental nature of substance use and SUDs, their features, causes,
consequences, course, treatment, and prevention. It is clear that understanding
these various aspects of substance use and SUDs requires a multidisciplinary
perspective that considers the pharmacology of drugs of abuse, genetic variation
in these acute and chronic effects, and psychological processes in the context of
the interpersonal and cultural contexts. Comprising two volumes, this Handbook
also highlights a range of opportunities and challenges facing those interested in
the basic understanding of the nature of these phenomena and novel approaches to
assess, prevent, and treat these conditions with the goal of reducing the enormous
burden these problems place on our global society. Chapters in Volume 1 cover the
historical and cultural contexts of substance use and its consequences, its
epidemiology and course, etiological processes from the perspective of
neuropharmacology, genetics, personality, development, motivation, and the
interpersonal and larger social environment. Chapters in Volume 2 cover major
health and social consequences of substance involvement, psychiatric comorbidity,
assessment, and interventions. Each chapter highlights key issues in the
respective topic area and raises unanswered questions for future research. All
chapters are authored by leading scholars in each topic. The level of coverage is
sufficiently deep to be of value to both trainees and established scientists and
clinicians interested in an evidenced-based approach.
The Oxford Handbook of Adult Cognitive Disorders Robert A. Stern 2019 The
prevalence of adult cognitive disorders will dramatically rise over the next 25
years due to the aging population. Clinical research on adult cognitive disorders
has rapidly evolved, including evidence of new adult cognitive disorders and
greater insight into the clinical presentation, mechanism, diagnosis, and
treatment of established diseases. The Oxford Handbook of Adult Cognitive
Disorders is an up-to-date, scholarly, and comprehensive volume covering most
diseases, conditions, and injuries resulting in impairments in cognitive function
in adults. Topics covered include normal cognitive and brain aging, the impact of
medical disorders and psychiatric illnesses on cognitive function, adult
neurodevelopmental disorders, and various neurological conditions. This Handbook
also provides a section on unique perspectives and special considerations for
clinicians and clinical researchers, covering topics such as cognitive reserve,
genetics, diversity, and neuroethics. Readers will be able to draw upon this
volume to facilitate clinical practice (including differential diagnosis,
treatment recommendations, assessment practices), and to obtain an in-depth review
of current research across a wide spectrum of disorders, provided by leaders in
their fields. The Oxford Handbook of Adult Cognitive Disorders is a one-of a kind
resource appropriate for both clinicians and clinical researchers, from advanced
trainees to seasoned professionals.
The Oxford Handbook of Mood Disorders Robert J. DeRubeis 2017 The most
comprehensive volume of its kind, The Oxford Handbook of Mood Disorders provides
detailed coverage of the characterization, understanding, and treatment of mood
disorders. Chapters are written by the world's leading experts in their respective
areas. The Handbook provides coverage of unipolar depression, bipolar disorder,
and variants of these disorders. Current approaches to classifying the mood
disorders are reviewed and contemporary controversies are placed in historical
context. Chapter authors offer a variety of approaches to understanding the
heterogeneity of the experiences of those who meet criteria for mood disorders,
both within and across cultures. The role of genetic and environmental risk
oxford-handbook-of-anxiety-and-related-disorders-oxford-library-of-psychology

factors as well as premorbid personality and cognitive processes in the
development of mood pathology are detailed. Interpersonal, neurobiological, and
psychological factors also receive detailed consideration. The volume reviews mood
disorders in special populations (e.g., postpartum and seasonal mood disorders) as
well as common comorbidities (e.g., anxiety, substance use disorders). Somatic and
psychosocial treatment approaches receive in-depth coverage with chapters that
describe and review empirical evidence regarding each of the most influential
treatment approaches. The depth and breadth offered by this Handbook make it an
invaluable resource for clinicians and researchers, as well as scholars and
students.
Oxford Handbook of Psychiatry David Semple 2019-07-30 This new fourth edition of
the Oxford Handbook of Psychiatry is the essential, evidence-based companion to
all aspects of psychiatry, from diagnosis and conducting a clinical interview to
management by subspecialty. Fully updated to reflect changes to the legislature
and classification of psychiatric disorders, and with coverage of the anticipated
ICD-11 coding, this Handbook provides the latest advances in both clinical
practice and management today. As in previous editions, the Handbook is indexed
alphabetically by ICD-10 and DSM-5 codes,as well as a list of acute presentations
for quick access in emergency situations. The practical layout helps the reader in
making clinical diagnosis, and suggested differential diagnosis makes this title
an invaluable guide to provide reassurance to health professionals when dealing
with psychiatric issues. With a new chapter on Neuropsychiatry and a re-written
section on gender dysphoria to reflect the biological and cultural developments in
understanding and research since the previous edition, and filled with clinical
observations, guidance, and commentary that reflects the authors' practical
experiences of working in psychiatry, this Handbook is the indispensable guide for
all trainee and practising psychiatrists.
The Oxford Handbook of Treatment Processes and Outcomes in Psychology Sara
Maltzman 2016 Advocates and models a multidisciplinary, biopsychosocial approach
to psychological treatment across the lifespan Promotes the communication of
research and best practices across disciplines from primary sources Includes
translational (animal to human) research models, in-depth coverage of areas that
have extensive research bases, and provides foundation of research for cuttingedge areas Focuses on how and what to evaluate regarding treatment outcomes.
Encyclopedia of Mental Health 2015-08-26 Encyclopedia of Mental Health, Second
Edition, tackles the subject of mental health, arguably one of the biggest issues
facing modern society. The book presents a comprehensive overview of the many
genetic, neurological, social, and psychological factors that affect mental
health, also describing the impact of mental health on the individual and society,
and illustrating the factors that aid positive mental health. The book contains
245 peer-reviewed articles written by more than 250 expert authors and provides
essential material on assessment, theories of personality, specific disorders,
therapies, forensic issues, ethics, and cross-cultural and sociological aspects.
Both professionals and libraries will find this timely work indispensable.
Provides fully up-to-date descriptions of the neurological, social, genetic, and
psychological factors that affect the individual and society Contains more than
240 articles written by domain experts in the field Written in an accessible style
using terms that an educated layperson can understand Of interest to public as
well as research libraries with coverage of many important topics, including
marital health, divorce, couples therapy, fathers, child custody, day care and day
care providers, extended families, and family therapy
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Dealing with Anxiety Rudy Nydegger 2016-02-22 A concise, accessible introduction
to anxiety covering everything from its causes to its symptoms, available
treatment options, and prevention. • Addresses some of the strategies that people
can apply to help themselves to reduce or mitigate stress • Includes coverage of
recent research and theories about anxiety • Analyzes psychological and biological
responses to stress • Reveals the truth behind myths about anxiety • Features case
studies of people living with anxiety disorders
The Oxford Handbook of Clinical Geropsychology Nancy A. Pachana 2014 The Oxford
Handbook of Clinical Geropsychology is a landmark publication in this field,
providing broad and authoritative coverage of the research and practice issues in
the field today, as well as innovations expanding the field's horizons. It
includes chapters from the foremost scholars in clinical geropsychology from
around the world.
The Oxford Handbook of Stress and Mental Health Kate L. Harkness 2019-12-17
Decades of research have unequivocally shown that life stress is a central factor
in the onset and course of almost every psychiatric disorder. However, the
processes by which stress influences mental health are complex, and the
integration of the myriad of biological and psychological systems involved
requires a multidisciplinary perspective. Fortunately, scientists working from
diverse vantage points have made huge advances in unpacking the complexities of
stress-disorder relations. The Oxford Handbook of Stress and Mental Health
provides a comprehensive, up-to-date overview of the science of stress and mental
health. Topics covered include assessment issues, the role of stress in various
mental disorders, developmental influences and individual difference factors that
predict reactivity to stress, and treatment of stress-related mental health
problems. Internationally recognized scholars in the field of stress and stressrelated disorders have contributed their diverse expertise, providing both depth
and breadth in terms of understanding stress and mental health. Chapters 1 to 4
provide a critical discussion of assessment issues in the domains of stress
exposure and stress response. Chapters 5 to 14 review the relation of stress
exposures to a broad range of mental health outcomes across the lifespan. Chapters
15 to 25 are concerned with understanding how the stress response unfolds at both
psychological and neurobiological levels. Lastly, Chapters 26 to 33 addresses
stress adaptation and resilience, as well as evidence-based treatments for stress
and stress-related disorder. This volume will constitute an invaluable resource
for students, established scientists, and clinicians looking for a comprehensive
treatment of the topic of stress and mental health.
The Oxford Handbook of Autism and Co-Occurring Psychiatric Conditions Susan W.
White 2020-03-16 Co-occurring psychiatric conditions are extremely common among
people who have autism spectrum disorder (ASD). The Oxford Handbook of Autism and
Co-Occurring Psychiatric Conditions presents a compilation of the latest research
in this area, summarized by internationally renowned experts. Each chapter
presents an overview of the problem or disorder including information on
prevalence in ASD and in the general public and a synthesis of the research on
etiology, diagnostic best practices, and evidence-based intervention approaches.
Case studies bring these concepts to life, and each chapter concludes with
suggestions for future research directions in order to further develop our
scientific and clinical understanding of the particular comorbidity. Given the
fact that comorbidity is often a chronic and pervasive concern, this Handbook
takes a lifespan approach, with each chapter touching on developmental aspects of
the targeted problem, from early childhood through adulthood. The concluding
oxford-handbook-of-anxiety-and-related-disorders-oxford-library-of-psychology

section of the Handbook is comprised of content on clinical considerations and
research approaches, including chapters on medications commonly used to treat cooccurring conditions, strategies for managing crisis situations in this clinical
population, and community partnerships within an implementation science framework.
The Oxford Handbook of Emotion Dysregulation Theodore P. Beauchaine 2020-03-02
Emotion dysregulation, which is often defined as the inability to modulate strong
negative affective states including impulsivity, anger, fear, sadness, and
anxiety, is observed in nearly all psychiatric disorders. These include
internalizing disorders such as panic disorder and major depression, externalizing
disorders such as conduct disorder and antisocial personality disorder, and
various others including schizophrenia, autism, and borderline personality
disorder. Among many affected individuals, precursors to emotion dysregulation
appear early in development, and often predate the emergence of diagnosable
psychopathology. The Oxford Handbook of Emotion Dysregulation brings together
experts whose work cuts across levels of analysis, including neurobiological,
cognitive, and social, in studying emotion dysregulation. Contributing authors
describe how early environmental risk exposures shape emotion dysregulation, how
emotion dysregulation manifests in various forms of mental illness, and how
emotion dysregulation is most effectively assessed and treated. Conceptualizing
emotion dysregulation as a core vulnerability to psychopathology is consistent
with modern transdiagnostic approaches to diagnosis and treatment, including the
Research Domain Criteria and the Unified Protocol, respectively. This handbook is
the first text to assemble a highly accomplished group of authors to address
conceptual issues in emotion dysregulation research, define the emotion
dysregulation construct across levels of cognition, behavior, and social dynamics,
describe cutting edge assessment techniques at neural, psychophysiological, and
behavioral levels of analysis, and present contemporary treatment strategies.
The Oxford Handbook of Digital Technologies and Mental Health Marc N. Potenza
2020-08-20 Digital technology use, whether on smartphones, tablets, laptops, or
other devices, is prevalent across cultures. Certain types and patterns of digital
technology use have been associated with mental health concerns, but these
technologies also have the potential to improve mental health through the
gathering of information, by targeting interventions, and through delivery of care
to remote areas. The Oxford Handbook of Digital Technologies and Mental Health
provides a comprehensive and authoritative review of the relationships between
mental health and digital technology use, including how such technologies may be
harnessed to improve mental health. Understanding the positive and negative
correlates of the use of digital technologies has significant personal and public
health implications, and as such this volume explores in unparalleled depth the
historical and cultural contexts in which technology use has evolved; conceptual
issues surrounding digital technologies; potential positive and potential negative
impacts of such use; treatment, assessment, and legal considerations around
digital technologies and mental health; technology use in specific populations;
the use of digital technologies to treat psychosocial disorders; and the treatment
of problematic internet use and gaming. With chapters contributed by leading
scientists from around the world, this Handbook will be of interest to those in
medical and university settings, students and clinicians, and policymakers.
The Oxford Handbook of Clinical Child and Adolescent Psychology Thomas H.
Ollendick 2018-12-07 At the founding in 1896 of the first psychological clinic
dedicated to children and adolescents, the study of the psychological treatment of
young people lagged behind that of adults, and the basic psychopathology
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underlying mental disorders in this population was largely ignored. Since those
early days, the field has evolved steadily and, in recent years, exponentially.
The Oxford Handbook of Clinical Child and Adolescent Psychology is a state-of-thescience volume providing comprehensive coverage of the psychological problems and
disorders of childhood. International in scope and penned by the discipline's most
eminent scientists and practitioners, the handbook begins with a section on
conceptual and empirical issues, followed by exceptional content on specific
psychiatric disorders such as intellectual disability, externalizing and
internalizing disorders, communication disorders, schizophrenia and bipolar
disorder, personality disorders, and many more. The third section offers chapters
on special problems in childhood and adolescence, including divorce, the
incarceration of parents, suicide and non-suicidal self-injury, bullying, and
medical illness. A fourth section covers delivery of clinical services in diverse
settings, such as schools and prisons, and the handbook concludes with several
chapters on emerging trends and future directions for the field. Conceptually rich
and evidence-based, this handbook is an essential resource for students,
practitioners, and researchers, providing a cutting-edge compendium of the latest
theoretical and empirical developments by leaders of the discipline.
Handbook of Evidence-Based Practice in Clinical Psychology, Adult Disorders Michel
Hersen 2012-06-05 Handbook of Evidence-Based Practice in Clinical Psychology,
Volume 2 covers the evidence-based practices now identified for treating adults
with a wide range of DSM disorders. Topics include fundamental issues, adult
cognitive disorders, substance-related disorders, psychotic, mood, and anxiety
disorders, and sexual disorders. Each chapter provides a comprehensive review of
the evidence-based practice literature for each disorder and then covers several
different treatment types for clinical implementation. Edited by the renowned
Peter Sturmey and Michel Hersen and featuring contributions from experts in the
field, this reference is ideal for academics, researchers, and libraries.
The Oxford Handbook of Sleep and Sleep Disorders Charles M. Morin 2012-03-01 A
great deal of progress has been made in the characterization, assessment and
treatment of sleep disorders in recent years. Detailing the functions of sleep and
its effect on cognition and development, this book offers a comprehensive,
practical approach to the evaluation and treatment of patients with sleep
disorders.
Psychiatrie, Psychosomatik, Psychotherapie Hans-Jürgen Möller 2018-02-01 Das
umfangreiche Nachschlagewerk von Möller, Laux und Kapfhammer darf zu Recht als
Standardwerk für Psychiatrie im deutschsprachigen Raum bezeichnet werden. Die
aktuelle Auflage wurde komplett überarbeitet und aktualisiert, zahlreiche Autoren
tragen mit ihrem Expertenwissen dazu bei, dass sowohl Ärzte in Weiterbildung als
auch Fachärzte für Psychiatrie und Psychotherapie auf alle Fragen umfassende
Antworten erhalten. Insgesamt vier Bände enthalten alle Grundlagen der
Psychiatrie, Prinzipien der Diagnostik und Behandlung und selbstverständlich einen
umfangreichen Teil zu den einzelnen Störungen.Von der Geschichte über
Klassifikation, Diagnostik und Therapie aller Krankheitsbilder bis hin zu
speziellen Aspekten der Psychiatrie finden Sie hier das gesamte Wissen auf
aktuellem Stand.
The Oxford Handbook of Research Strategies for Clinical Psychology Jonathan S.
Comer 2013-03-26 Mental health problems impose a staggering worldwide public
health burden. Regrettably, whereas many sciences have been progressing for
centuries (e.g., biology, chemistry) it is only recently that the strategies of
science have been applied to the field of clinical psychology. At this relatively
oxford-handbook-of-anxiety-and-related-disorders-oxford-library-of-psychology

early stage in the science of clinical psychology, the majority of work is ahead
of us, and as such the prepared investigator must be familiar with the full
portfolio of modern research strategies-a set of 'directions' for getting from
'here' to 'there.' To continue to move the science of clinical psychology forward,
investigators benefit when they systematically rely on research strategy "routes"
that achieve favorable balances between scientific rigor and clinical relevance.
With this need in mind, The Oxford Handbook of Research Strategies for Clinical
Psychology has recruited some of the field's foremost experts to explicate the
essential research strategies currently used across the modern clinical psychology
landscape that maximize both precision and significance. Chapters in this volume
address design, measurement, and analytic strategies for clinical psychology,
including comprehensive coverage of: - effective laboratory methods in
experimental psychopathology, single-case experimental designs, small pilot
trials, the randomized controlled trial, adaptive and modular treatment designs,
and dissemination methods and models - change measurement, observational coding,
measurement of process variables across treatment, structural and functional brain
imagining, and experience sampling data collection methods - statistical power,
correlation and regression, randomized clinical trial data analysis, conventions
in mediation and moderation analysis, structural equation modeling, meta-analytic
techniques, item-response theory, and the appropriate handling of missing data.
The book concludes with an integrative summary of research strategies addressed
across the volume, and guidelines for future directions in research methodology,
design, and analysis that will keep our young science moving forward in a manner
that maximizes scientific rigor and clinical relevance.
Oxford Handbook of Anxiety and Related Disorders Murray B. Stein 2009 Anxiety
disorders are among the most prevalent of psychological disorders. A scholarly,
exhaustive work, the Oxford Handbook of Anxiety and Related Disorders reviews
current research and clinical developments through synthetic chapters written by
experts from various fields of study and clinical backgrounds. The handbook
discusses each of the main anxiety disorders, examining diagnostic criteria,
prevalence rates, comorbidity, as well as clinical issues. Neurobiological and
psychological approaches to understanding these disorders are presented through
the examination of such topics as genetic research, neuroanatomical models,
learning theories, and more. Current issues in classification and assessment are
also discussed in depth and treatment approaches, both traditional and
alternative, are provided along with detailed discussions of both pharmacological
and psychological approaches. The handbook also introduces other anxiety-based
conditions, such as body dysmorphic disorder, and looks at cultural issues and the
impact of anxiety disorders in specific populations.
The Oxford Handbook of Depression and Comorbidity C. Steven Richards 2014
Depression is frequently associated with other psychiatric disorders and is often
related to chronic health problems. Depressive symptoms are also common in
chronically distressed close relationships and severe interpersonal difficulties
in families and at work. The topic of depressive comorbidity is clearly very
important, and while recent research in this area has been methodologically
sophisticated, well presented, and inherently interesting, there has not been a
comprehensive, academic resource that covers recent developments in this area. The
Oxford Handbook of Depression and Comorbidity brings together scholarly
contributions from world-class researchers to present a careful and empirically
based review of depressive comorbidity. Cutting-edge chapters address theory,
research, and practice, while capturing the diversity, evidence-base, and
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importance of depressive comorbidity. Specific topics include the comorbidity
between depression and PTSD, alcohol use, and eating, anxiety, panic, bipolar,
personality, and sleep disorders, as well as schizophrenia, suicide,
cardiovascular disease, cancer, pain, obesity, intimate relationships, and many
more. The Oxford Handbook of Depression and Comorbidity is a unique and muchneeded resource that will be helpful to a broad range of researchers and
practitioners including clinical and counseling psychologists, psychiatrists,
marital and family therapists, social workers, and counselors working in mentalhealth and general health-care settings, as well as students in these areas.
The Oxford Handbook of Traumatic Stress Disorders J. Gayle Beck 2012-02-24
Includes bibliographical references and index.
Oxford Handbook of Psychiatry David Semple 2009-03-26 The Oxford Handbook of
Psychiatry is directed at medical students, doctors coming to psychiatry for the
first time, psychiatric trainees, and other professionals who may have to deal
with patients with psychiatric problems. It is written by a group of experienced
psychiatrists and is designed to provide easy access to the information required
by psychiatry trainees on the wards or on-call. It closely follows the familiar
format of the other Oxford Handbooks, andprovides coverage that is comprehensive,
evidence based and practical. The content of the handbook is written in the
concise, note-based style characteristic of the series, with single topics
confined to single pages.
The Oxford Handbook of Coercive Relationship Dynamics Thomas J. Dishion 2016-02-25
Coercive interactions and conflict are commonplace in close relationships and
families, friendships, and teacher-student relationships in schools. Coercion and
conflict can be used to grow stronger relationships, or they can lead to the
deterioration of relationships, undermine efforts to socialize and teach youth,
and lead to the development of mental health problems in children and parents.
Coercion theory helps shed light on how these daily interaction dynamics explain
the development of aggression, marital conflict, depression, and severe mental
health problems in families and how they undermine school safety and
effectiveness. The Oxford Handbook of Coercive Relationship Dynamics features the
most recent, innovative applications of coercion theory to understanding
psychopathology, developmental theory, and intervention science. The volume
provides a multidisciplinary perspective on coercive processes, origins, and
social functions to anchor coercion theory from multiple perspectives and to lay a
theoretical and empirical foundation for innovative expansion of the coercion
model to new areas of research. The volume gives specific examples of how the
basic coercive processes underlie the development of significant suffering in
children and families, and chapters include clinically oriented discussions of
research on the role of coercion in the causation and amplification of problem
behavior and emotional distress. The internationally renowned authors of this
volume highlight scientific advances in the study of coercive dynamics in families
and close relationships, account for physiological and genetic correlates of
coercive dynamics, and discuss the application of coercion theory to effective
interventions that improve the quality and well-being of children, adolescents,
and adults. This volume is an invaluable resource on behavioral science
methodology, developmental theory, and intervention science.
Dealing with Anxiety and Related Disorders Rudy V. Nydegger 2011-12-31 • In-depth
case studies of individuals with anxiety, dissociative, and somatoform disorders
to facilitate understanding • Quotations regarding anxiety, dissociative, and
somatoform disorders • A chronology outlining the history of thinking about
oxford-handbook-of-anxiety-and-related-disorders-oxford-library-of-psychology

anxiety disorders • A list of helpful resources, including books, articles, and
websites • A complete bibliography
The Oxford Handbook of Infant, Toddler, and Preschool Mental Health Assessment
Rebecca DelCarmen-Wiggins 2019-11-29 This fully updated new edition of The Oxford
Handbook of Infant, Toddler, and Preschool Mental Health Assessment remains the
leading reference for those seeking to understand and assess mental health in
infants and young children. Detailing the latest empirical research on measures
and methods of infant and young child assessment and providing clinically
applicable information for practitioners, this handbook takes a closer look at
current developmentally based conceptualizations of mental health function and
dysfunction in infants and young children as well as current and new diagnostic
criteria in specific disorders such as sensory modulation dysfunction, autism
spectrum disorders, affective disorders, and post-traumatic stress disorder.
Presented in four sections, chapters correspond to four broad themes: contextual
factors in early assessment; temperament and regulation in assessment of young
children; early problems and disorders; and translation and varied applied
settings for assessment. Each chapter presents state of the science information on
valid, developmentally based clinical assessment and makes recommendations based
on developmental theory, empirical findings, and clinical experience. Chapters
have been added to this second edition covering family assessment, early care and
educational environments, new approaches for distinguishing temperament from
psychopathology, assessing language, and implementing second stage screening and
referral. The volume recognizes and highlights the important role of
developmental, social, and cultural contexts in approaching the challenge of
assessing early problems and disorders. This new, updated volume will be an ideal
resource for teachers, researchers, and a wide variety of clinicians and trainees
including child psychologists and psychiatrists, early interventionists, and early
special educators.
The Oxford Handbook of Infant, Child, and Adolescent Sleep and Behavior Amy R.
Wolfson 2013-11 A compendium of the state-of-the-art for empirically-based basic
and applied science and treatment information about infant, child, and adolescent
sleep and behavior for behavioral scientists, educators, policymakers, and
clinicians.
The Oxford Handbook of Cognitive and Behavioral Therapies Christine M. Nezu 2016
The Oxford Handbook of Cognitive and Behavioral Therapies provides a contemporary
and comprehensive illustration of the wide range of evidence-based psychotherapy
tools available to both clinicians and researchers. Chapters are written by the
most prominent names in cognitive and behavioral theory, assessment, and
treatment, and they provide valuable insights concerning the theory, development,
and future directions of cognitive and behavioral interventions. Unlike other
handbooks that provide a collection of intervention chapters but do not
successfully tie these interventions together, the editors have designed a volume
that not only takes the reader through underlying theory and philosophies inherent
to a cognitive and behavioral approach, but also includes chapters regarding case
formulation, requisite professional cognitive and behavioral competencies, and
integration of multiculturalism into clinical practice. The Oxford Handbook of
Cognitive and Behavioral Therapies clarifies terms present in the literature
regarding cognitive and behavioral interventions and reveals the rich variety,
similarities, and differences among the large number of cognitive and behavioral
interventions that can be applied individually or combined to improve the lives of
patients.
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Angststörungen im Alter Sigrun Schmidt-Traub 2011-04-28 Ängste sind im Alter sehr
viel weiter verbreitet als bislang angenommen. Angststörungen im Alter werden
häufig übersehen und bleiben daher unbehandelt. Meist treten sie gemeinsam mit
Depressionen und verschiedenen körperlichen Erkrankungen auf. Ältere Personen
begeben sich eher ungern in Psychotherapie und Psychotherapeuten schrecken häufig
davor zurück, mit älteren Patienten zu arbeiten, obwohl diese meistens gut auf
kognitive Verhaltenstherapie ansprechen. Der Band informiert über Angststörungen
im Alter und zeigt Therapiemöglichkeiten auf. Das Buch informiert ausführlich über
das Alter und den Alterungsprozess und geht auf die Diagnostik von Angststörungen
ein. Die weiteren Kapitel stellen verschiedene Angststörungen dar und beschreiben
Besonderheiten der Behandlung von alten und hochbetagten Menschen. Multimodale,
evidenzbasierte Behandlungsmöglichkeiten auf der Grundlage der kognitiven
Verhaltenstherapie werden insbesondere umfassend für die generalisierte
Angststörung vorgestellt, da diese im Alter am häufigsten vorkommt. Es werden auch
störungsübergreifende Behandlungsbausteine aufgezeigt, die sich gleichzeitig für
die Behandlung von depressiven Störungen eignen. Ergänzt werden sie durch
Behandlungsvorschläge für altersspezifische Begleitprobleme, wie Schlafstörungen,
Schmerzen oder Inkontinenz. Zahlreiche Behandlungsbeispiele mit alten und
hochbetagten ängstlichen Menschen veranschaulichen das therapeutische Vorgehen.
Das Buch schließt damit eine Lücke bei der Behandlung von Ängsten im Alter.
Oxford Handbook of the Psychology of Appearance Nichola Rumsey 2014 We live in a
society in which messages associating physical attractiveness with success and
happiness are pervasive. There is an epidemic of appearance concerns amongst
teenagers and adults in westernised countries and body image dissatisfaction is
now considered normative.The Oxford Handbook of the Psychology of Appearance is a
comprehensive reference text written by experts in the field. It examines how
people feel about the waythey look, and why it is that some people are troubled by
the way they look - reporting that these appearance-related concerns affect many
aspects of their lives including relationships, health and well-being. It
considers the influence of other people and how the media affects thoughts and
behaviours relatedto appearance. It explores the experiences of people living with
a disfigurement in a society that seems to be increasingly focussed on appearance
and the pursuit of an idealised image of beauty, size and weight.
The Handbook of Adult Clinical Psychology Alan Carr 2016-03-31 The second edition
of the Handbook of Adult Clinical Psychology: An Evidence Based Practice Approach
like its predecessor provides clinical psychologists in training with a
comprehensive practice handbook to help build the skills necessary to complete a
clinical placement in the field of adult mental health. While practical in
orientation, the book is based solidly on empirical evidence.Building on the
success of the previous edition this handbook has been extensively revised in a
number of ways. Throughout the book, the text, references, and website addresses
and have been updated to reflect important developments since the publication the
first edition. Recent research findings on the epidemiology, aetiology, course,
outcome, assessment and treatment of all psychological problems considered in this
volume have been incorporated into the text. Account has been taken of changes in
the diagnosis and classification of psychological problems reflected in the DSM-5.
Chapters on ADHD in adults, emotion focused therapy, radically open dialectical
behaviour therapy, and schema therapy have been added. The book is divided into 6
sections: Section 1 covers conceptual frameworks for practice (lifespan
development; classification and epidemiology; CBT, psychodynamic, emotion focused,
systemic and bio-medical models; and general assessment procedures) Section 2
oxford-handbook-of-anxiety-and-related-disorders-oxford-library-of-psychology

deals with mood problems (depression, bipolar disorder, suicide risk, and anger
management) Section 3 focuses on anxiety problems (social phobia, generalized
anxiety disorder, panic disorder, obsessive compulsive disorder, post-traumatic
stress disorder and depersonalization disorder) Section 4 deals with psychological
problems linked to physical health (health anxiety, somatization, chronic pain,
adjustment to cancer, and eating disorders) Section 5 focuses on other significant
psychological problems that come to the attention of clinical psychologist in
adult mental health services (ADHD in adults, alcohol and other drug problems,
psychosis, and psychological problems in older adults) Section 6 contains chapters
on therapeutic approaches to psychological distress related to complex childhood
trauma (dialectical behaviour therapy for borderline personality disorder,
racially open dialectical behaviour for over-controlled presentations, and schema
therapy). Each of the chapters on clinical problems explains how to assess and
treat the condition in an evidence-based way with reference to case material.
Interventions from cognitive-behavioural, psychodynamic, interpersonal/systemic
and biomedical approaches are described, where there is evidence that they are
effective for the problem in question. Skill building exercises and further
reading for psychologists and patients are included at the end of each chapter.
This book is one of a set of three volumes which cover the lion’s share of the
curriculum for clinical psychologists in training in the UK and Ireland. The other
two volumes are the Handbook of Child and Adolescent Clinical Psychology, Third
Edition (by Alan Carr) and the Handbook of Intellectual Disability and Clinical
Psychology Practice, Second Edition edited by Alan Carr, Christine Linehan, Gary
O’Reilly, Patricia Noonan Walsh, & John McEvoy).
The Oxford Handbook of Hoarding and Acquiring Randy O. Frost 2014 Hoarding
involves the acquisition of and inability to discard large numbers of possessions
that clutter the living area of the person collecting them. It becomes a disorder
when the behavior causes significant distress or interferes with functioning.
Hoarding can interfere with activities of daily living (such as being able to sit
in chairs or sleep in a bed), work efficiency, family relationships, as well as
health and safety. Hoarding behavior can range from mild to life-threatening.
Epidemiological findings suggest that hoarding occurs in 2-6% of the adult
population, making it two to three times more common than obsessive-compulsive
disorder. The fifth edition of the Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental
Disorders (DSM-5) now includes Hoarding Disorder as a distinct disorder within the
OCD and Related Anxiety Disorders section, creating a demand for information about
it. The Oxford Handbook of Hoarding and Acquiring is the first volume to detail
the empirical research on hoarding. Including contributions from all of the
leading researchers in the field, this comprehensive volume is divided into four
sections in addition to introductory and concluding chapters by the editors:
Phenomenology, Epidemiology, and Diagnosis; Etiology; Assessment and Intervention;
and Hoarding in Special Populations. The summaries of research and clinical
interventions contained here clarify the emotional and behavioral features,
diagnostic challenges, and nature of the treatment interventions for this new
disorder. This handbook will be a critical resource for both practitioners and
researchers, including psychiatrists, psychologists, neurologists,
epidemiologists, social workers, occupational therapists, and other health and
mental health professionals who encounter clients with hoarding problems in their
practice and research.
Clinical Psychology Stefan G. Hofmann 2017-10-23 The first book to offer a truly
global perspective on the theory and practice of clinical psychology While
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clinical psychology is practiced the world over, up to now there has been no text
devoted to examining it within a global context. The first book of its kind,
Clinical Psychology: A Global Perspective brings together contributions from
clinicians and scholars around the world to share their insights and observations
on the theory and practice of clinical psychology. Cultural differences are an
important variable in the practice of clinical psychology. Yet, due partly to
language barriers and entrenched cultural biases, there is little cross-cultural
pollination within the field. In fact, most of the popular texts were written for
English-speaking European and Anglo-American audiences and translated for other
countries. As a result, most psychologists are unaware of how their profession is
conceptualized and practiced in different regions, or how their own practices can
be enriched by knowledge of the theories and modalities predominant among
colleagues in other parts of the world. This book represents an important first
step toward rectifying that state of affairs. This book: Explores key differences
and similarities in how clinical psychology is conceptualized and practiced with
children, adolescents, and adults across different countries and cultures
Addresses essential research methods, clinical interviews, psychometric testing,
neuropsychological assessments, and dominant treatment modalities Follows a
consistent format with each chapter focusing on a specific area of the practice of
clinical psychology while integrating cultural issues within the discussion
Includes coverage of how to adapt one's practice to the differing cultures of
individual clients and how to work in multidisciplinary teams within a global
context Clinical Psychology: A Global Perspective is a valuable resource for
students, trainees, and practicing psychologists, especially those who work with
ethnic minority groups or with interpreters. It is also a must-read for
practitioners who are considering working internationally.
The Oxford Handbook of Phenomenological Psychopathology Giovanni Stanghellini 2019
The field of phenomenological psychopathology (PP) is concerned with exploring and
describing the individual experience of those suffering from mental disorders. The
Oxford Handbook of Phenomenological Psychopathology is the first ever
comprehensive review of the field.
The Corsini Encyclopedia of Psychology Irving B. Weiner 2010-01-19 Psychologists,
researchers, teachers, and students need complete and comprehensive information in
the fields of psychology and behavioral science. The Corsini Encyclopedia of
Psychology, Volume One has been the reference of choice for almost three decades.
This indispensable resource is updated and expanded to include much new material.
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It uniquely and effectively blends psychology and behavioral science. The Fourth
Edition features over 1,200 entries; complete coverage of DSM disorders; and a
bibliography of over 10,000 citations. Readers will benefit from up-to-date and
authoritative coverage of every major area of psychology.
The Oxford Handbook of Personality Disorders Thomas A. Widiger 2012-09-27 This
text provides a summary of the latest information concerning the diagnosis,
assessment, construct validity, etiology, pathology, and treatment of personality
disorders. It brings together leading scholars, researchers, and clinicians from a
wide variety of theoretical perspectives, emphasizing in each case extent of
empirical support.
The Oxford Handbook of Obsessive Compulsive and Spectrum Disorders Gail Steketee
2011-08-30 The Oxford Handbook of Obsessive Compulsive and Spectrum Disorders
reviews current literature on obsessive compulsive disorder (OCD) and its
associated spectrum conditions, including body dysmorphic disorder (BDD),
hoarding, trichotillomania, tic disorders, and Tourette's Syndrome. Authored by
leading experts in these fields, these 27 chapters summarize and synthesize
current findings, providing a guide for researchers and clinicians to understand
and effectively treat these conditions.Individual chapters address the most
relevant topics on the subject, including:- comprehensive review of the
phenomenology and the epidemiology of OCD, BDD, hoarding, trichotillomania, and
tic disorders- expert analysis of the biological features of these conditions,
including genetic factors, neurological features, and cognitive processing models
for understanding how people with OCD and spectrum conditions respond to
information- examination of family and social relationships and personality
features, specifically how these factors can affect an individual with an OC
spectrum disorder, especially older adults, children, and adolescents- detailed
analysis of newer experimental therapies for treating complex spectrum disorderschallenging research issues and understudied aspects of these complex psychiatric
problems, especially hoardingPacked with compelling topics, this authoritative
volume provides a roadmap for the field and opens the door to new research and
further study.
The Oxford Handbook of Impulse Control Disorders Jon E. Grant 2011-08-29 Research
in the area of impulse control disorders has expanded exponentially. The Oxford
Handbook of Impulse Control Disorders provides researchers and clinicians with a
clear understanding of the developmental, biological, and phenomenological
features of a range of impulse control disorders, as well as detailed approaches
to their treatment.
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